
 

Date: 26/04/2022 
C 49 (2021-22) 

To 
Nursery to Grade 7 Parents 

Ref: Parent Teacher Meeting – Term 2 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from SVM! 
 
It was a fortunate opportunity to be able to operate at least some part of the academic year in the 
physical mode. Enthusiastic learners coming happily to school, meeting friends bonding with facilitators 
the buzzing classrooms and the school came alive but it is truly said, “Time Flies.” 

With the successful completion of Academic Year 2021-2022, we are pleased to inform you that now 
is the time to reflect and understand the academic journey, pauses, highs and lows learn lessons 
introspect, reflect and plan the action for the upcoming year. We are scheduling the Annual Result 
Declaration PTM on Saturday, 30 April 2022. As it is the last PTM it is a humble request to be present 
physically to receive the Progress Report of your ward/wards. 
Please find below the timings for respective grades.   
 

Time Classes 

9:00 am to 10:00 am Nursery, Junior KG, Grade1,   
Grade 2 

10:00 am to 11:00 am Grade 3, Grade 4 

11:00 am to 12:30 pm Grade 5, Grade 6, Grade 7 

2:30 pm to 3:30 pm Senior KG 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To inculcate the habit of reading during summer break and to enjoy the happiness of reading 
together, the school has organized a Book Exhibition cum sale for our learners on 30th April, 2022 
from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. You are requested to help and guide your children for selecting books with 
age appropriate content.  



 

Kindly make a note of the following important points: 

 Children may accompany parents for this meeting. 

 Please adhere to the time given to avoid any inconvenience. In case you want to 
discuss in detail and need more time you may take an individual appointment by 
requesting the same through a mail to the school authorities.  

 In case you are late, we humbly request you to wait until the other parent concludes. 
In case you are early, we have a waiting lounge specially designed for your comfort. 

 Please note that the Admin/Accounts section is functional in case you would like to 
deposit fees or any pending documents needs submission from your end.  

 
We hope that this meeting proves beneficial in enhancing both the academic and overall 
development of our learners. 
 
Looking forward to a fruitful mutual interaction.  
 
Yours’ Truly  
Monica Jaiswal 
Principal  
Sarvankash Vidya Mandir.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


